
Vermilion Country School 
Board Finance Committee 
June 11, 2020 
4 p.m. 
 
Present: Karin Schmidt, Jodi Summit, Dick Larmouth 
Also present: Frank Zobitz 
Present on speakerphone: Pam Zahn 
 
The group reviewed the preliminary 2020-21 budget as prepared by Frank and Pam. Budget is 
based on same student ADM and 2019-20, with revisions based on actual spending in current 
school year. 
 
Further discussions need to be had on the food service and senior dining program, and ways to 
further reduce the deficit in this account. 
 
The group also discussed the idea of conducted a capital fund fundraising effort to raise 
$25,000 to purchase high-quality student lockers/storage units. 
 
Motion by Karin, second by Dick, to approve the budget and present to the board. 
Vote- all yes 
 
Motion to adjourn at 5 p.m. 


